
Tennis Club Board Meeting Minutes
3/27/2018

Board Members Present: Melinda Dobbs, Tracy Scott, Dennis Vaillancourt, Cheryl Diltz, 
Michael Diltz, Betty Olsen, Gail Leslie, Brian Dombrowski, Diane Whitworth, Nancy Cassidy, 
Mike Tuft

Others Present: Lon Olsen, Sherry Benz

President’s Welcome: Melinda Dobbs called the meeting to order at 3:30, thanked 
everyone for attending.

Minutes: February TC Minutes were approved as presented.

Treasurers Report: Diane Whitworth presented the treasurers report.

Communications: Cheryl Diltz reported she is working with George Beck to fi issues 
with e-mails. There is a need for an individual to take pictures at club events.

Court Operations: Michael Diltz reported that there have been complaints from residents 
on Fairway concerning noise from the blowing of the courts. Plumbing and electrical are in 
process for the new serving area.

Members At Large: Betty Olsen, The TC Open House was a success estimated that 
there were 85-90 people at the event. Problems with the speaker system but Mike Tuft 
did a great job emceeing the event. Nancy needed more time to get the food ready for 
serving.

Membership: There are 9 new members.

Scheduler: No Report at this time. 

Social: Gail Leslie reported that the food was great at the Open House event, suggested the
water bottles be available at TC events and have cofee, juice and snacks available.

Tournaments: Gail Tuft reported that she is working with Wendy Ferguson on the 
Scholarship Tournament.

Old Business:
Viewing Stand Project: Will be updated when Mike Falarski returns.

New Business: Phyllis Seeger distributed an update report of the Pickleball & Tennis Club 
joint committee. There has been some progress and meetings with the city planning board 
as well as several other departments. Since the Club ACC has reviewed the project it has 
questions concerning the project which will need to be answered.

TC meeting was adjourned at 4:50 pm

Addendum: A vote was taken to reverse a prior decision to add “soft line” to court 5 & 6 
when the courts are resurfaced. The vote to reverse this decision was unanimous by board 
members 

Respectfully submitted, 
Dennis Vaillancourt
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